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BOSComments 
Public Comments 1/5 - BOS meeting 

CAUTION!!! - EXTERNAL EMAIL - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

Dear Board members, 

As we've noted, the discussion being discussed in closed session should not be held in closed session and 
violates the Brown Act. We expect a full report to the public following the closed session discussion and 
disclosure of all documents and records reviewed and discussed. We also ask that the Fresno County BOS 
refrain heretofore from inappropriately and unlawfully holding discussions regarding the COVID 19 public 
health crisis in closed session. 

Residents in the county have the right to know what and how this pandemic is affecting all sectors. 

Leslie Martinez (she/her) 
Policy Advocate 
Leadership Counsel for Justice and Accountability 
2210 San Joaquin Street, Fresno, CA 93721 
Office: (559) 369-2790 I Cell: (559) 920-0558 
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